Our Mother of Sorrows Students are
Active Christians, Active Community Builders, Responsible Global Citizens and Engaged Learners
Walking with Christ
 
Kindergarten Parent Newsletter for April 24, 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
Dear Kindergarten Parents, 
We will begin testing for the last kindergarten report card this week. Please have your child continue to practice counting to 100 and reading their sight words.  We are writing sentences in class and it is great practice to think of sentences using our spelling words!  
 
Spelling Words:  three     thank     that     the     then     there     they

Homework:  
Monday: a, i, o, u sounds page 15-16. Fill in the missing letter and color all pictures using at least three different color crayons.
 Tuesday: ou, & a, e, i, o, u sounds page 17-18. Fill in the missing letter and color all pictures using at least three different color crayons.
 Wednesday:  "Frog Food" page 249 - Please have your child count each set and then write how many are in each set. Next, add the sets together to tell how many in all. Finally, color the butterflies, flowers and frog in natural colors.
Thursday: Math pages CW93 & CW94 - SW read and complete subtraction problems.

Reminders for the Week:
         Wednesday: School Mass at 8:30 AM- students are encouraged to wear 
                                  a white polo. 
         Thursday: Jr. High Play @ 8:45
         Friday: Brown Reading Envelope Due!
 Spelling Test
   Principal Reading Achievement Form Due/All Book-It Forms Due!
 1:10 PM Dismissal

Important Dates (mark your calendars!):
   May 3rd— Food Drive & Skate Country
   May 5th— May Pole & May Crowning @ 9:30am
   May 19th—Kindergarten Year-End Program 9:00 AM
  Dismissal after the program (approximately 10:30 AM)
  Last day of school for Kindergarten!!  SUMMER BEGINS!!
   May 20th—Summer Kick-off fun on the field at 5:30 PM
   May 22nd—Last day of school for 1st-8th grade (Kindergarten is out one week earlier!)  


**The Kindergarten End of Year Program is Friday, May 19th at 9:00 AM and family members are welcome to attend.  This is the last day of school for kindergarten; dismissal will be at the end of the program.  Summer Vacation begins for Kindergarten immediately after our year-end program on Friday, May 19th!!  
 
 
Have a wonderful week,
Mrs. Stachovic  
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